
Waimea Trails and Greenways

August 23, 2010

Present:   Clem Lam,  Peggi Kamisato, Leningrad Elarionoff, Avi Okin, 
Tommy Sing

1. Due to procurement rules of the County, they cannot pay for 
materials for The Parker Ranch fence which is not to exceed $8,000. 
we will pay for this out of our grants and will have to send to Laura 
Dierenfield the new uses of the Richard Smart Grant.

2. Next week Bobby Command will meet with us at our regular Monday 
meeting we will discuss the following:
- Parker Ranch agreement to extend the easement to the south side of 

Waikoloa Stream
- Time table for fence installation at Parker Ranch and payment
- Kanu fence - County procurement process start and alignment
- Clearing by WT&G of the stream clog (outside the easement 

boundary) and clearing of easement to assess the trail placement 
and stream location

- Fence between Kanu and Parker Ranch - County procurement
- Use of County heavy equipment to clear the stream at the new 

easement area acquired from Parker Ranch of obstacles caused by 
fallen trees and stream neglect over the years.

- Kahawai Street ownership - James Komata was checking on this 
what is the answer?

- Kimura update on EA
- Strategy for future easement and time line - east of Lindsey Road, 

Parker Ranch at west end to Transfer station
3. Bobby Command is to check with James and Leslie to see if installing 

the permanent fence at the Lalamilo Research Station would 
jeapordize federal money because the EA is not yet completed. 
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